







December 4, 2012



David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE: 	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Access Gentle Moving Corp. d/b/a Access Gentle Moving
Commission Staff’s Response to Request for Payment Arrangements 
Docket TV-120904

Dear Mr. Danner:

On December 3, 2012, Access Gentle Moving Corp. d/b/a Access Gentle Moving (Access Gentle Moving) contacted the commission in response to a commission-issued Notice of Intent to Send to Collections in the above-referenced docket. Access Gentle Moving requested payment arrangements on the penalty assessment of $2,100. Commission staff supports offering a payment plan to Access Gentle Moving that would allow it to make payments as follows:

1. A first payment of $150, due no later than December 11, 2012;
2. A second payment of $600, due no later than January 11, 2013;
3. A third payment of $600, due no later than February 11, 2013;
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]A fourth payment of $600, due no later than March 11, 2013; and
5. A fifth payment of $150, due no later than April 11, 2013.

Sincerely,



Sharon Wallace, Assistant Director
Consumer Protection and Communications


